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professional police
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shall be to advance the science
and art of police administration
and crime prevention; to
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improved administrative and
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their use in police work; to
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County of DuPage; to bring
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the police profession of qualified
persons; and to encourage
adherence of all police officers

to high professional standards of
conduct.”
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Incorporated under the laws of the State of Illinois March 21, 1963

November 13, 2023

Honorable Deborah Conroy
Chair

DuPage County Board

421 N. County Farm Road
Wheaton, IL 60187

Dear Chair Conroy:

Chief Schar, the representative from the DuPage County Chiefs of Police Association
on the DuPage Emergency Telephone System Board’s (ETSB) term is set to expire
on December 1, 2023. The Executive Board of the Association met and renominated
Chief Schar to continue as our representative.

On November 9, 2023, the executive board voted to approve the reappointment of
Chief Schar of the Winfield Police Department to be the Association’s appointed
representative.

Please take the necessary actions to appoint Chief Schar to the ETSB in accordance
with the appropriate County Board Resolutions and Ordinances. Feel free to contact
me with any questions or concerns at (630)462-8713.

David Pederson
First Vice President DuPage County Chiefs of Police Association

cc: ETSB Chariman Schwarze
ETSB Executive Director Zerwin

¢/o Addison Police Department, 3 Friendship Plaza, Addison, IL 60101





